
Jaunty	park	golf	society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	in	Centre	Spot,	1st	October	2015	
	
	In	attendance	L	ee	Rafter,	Rob	Knight,	Chris	Armstrong,	Barry	Ledger,	Martyn	
Barnett,	Andy	Dobson,	Jon	Evans,	Andy	Thickett,	Alan	Finchett,	Gareth	Long,	Paul	
Long,	
	
	Apologies:	Mark	Gamban,	Craig	Jackson,	Graham	Allen,	Dave	Thickett,	
	
	Meeting	chaired	by	Lee	Rafter;	
	
			Minutes	proposed	by	Chris	Armstrong;	Seconded	by	Martyn	Barnett:	Started	
8.10pm	
	
	Matters	arising	from	previous	meting:	N/A	
	
	Captain’s	comments	
	
			Mark	sent	apologies	prior	to	meeting	as	unable	to	attend	but	he	wanted	to	pass	
on	his	thanks	to	Martyn	for	organising	a	great	wknd	away,	and	to	Chris	for	his	
away	day	at	Crookhill.	
	
	President’s	comments	
	
			Chris	liked	to	thank	Martyn	for	a	fantastic	wknd	away	in	York,	and	thanks	to	
everyone	who	attended	his	away	day	and	special	mention	to	Lee	and	Martyn	for	
helping	out.	
	
	Treasurer’s	report	
	
		Thanks	to	Chris	for	his	away	day.	Acct	as	of	meeting	£589.73	still	got	£263	to	
collect	by	the	year	end,	Bonus	Balls	winnings	paid	out	but	Craig	Jackson	was	put	
back	into	clear	his	overdue	subs.	Other	people	outstanding	on	subs	will	be	
notified	by	Lee	
	
	Secretary	
	
		Lee	like	to	thank	Rob	for	chairing	last	months	meeting.	Really	enjoyed	York	and	
Crookhill.	Remember	to	everyone	next	months	meeting	is	the	AGM	so	any	
proposals/rule	changes	must	be	made	in	writing	and	handed	to	Lee	prior	to	the	
start	of	the	meeting.	Times	booked	for	the	forthcoming	medal	and	thanks	to	Rob	
for	booking	them.	
	
	Handicap	Secretary	
	
		Having	checked	scorecards	from	the	presidents	it	was	noticed	that	Rich	Woods	
card	was	missing	his	points	from	the	18th,	but	luckily	he	signed	for	the	correct	
total	of	33	points	and	congrats	to	him	for	winning.	No	Ryder	Cup	this	year	so	



Andy	will	sit	down	with	Birley	Society	and	fix	a	date	onto	next	years	fixtures.	
	
A.O.B	
	
	Barry	enjoyed	Crookhill	but	was	unhappy	that	certain	people	spoilt	it	due	to	
their	“smoking	habits”,	all	present	agreed	this	is	unacceptable	and	could	lead	us	
to	being		banned	by	clubs	so	this	must	stop.	Everyone	present	really	enjoyed	the	
wknd	away	and	thanks	to	Martyn	for	organising	it.	Everyone	present	thanks	
Chris	for	his	away	day.	Martyn	liked	to	thank	Rob	for	helping	count	the	cards	in	
York.	Lee	said	would	anyone	be	interested	in	having	a	night	out	with	partners	
after	the	xmas	classic	on	28th	November	to	be	discussed	
	
	Meeting	closed:	8.45pm.	Next	meeting	is	the	AGM	in	Centre	Spot	pub	on	
Thursday	5th	November	at	8.00pm.	


